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NOTICE TO MARINERS – No. 01 2025 
 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 
 

Haven Bridge Closure, Great Yarmouth 
 

MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that Norfolk County Council have issued the 
below warning. 

Haven Bridge will be closed at night from Monday 20 January until Friday 31 January 
19:00 to 6:00.  

• For the first week (Monday 20 January – Sunday 26 January) pedestrians and 
cyclists will still have access across the bridge. But no vehicles will have 
access. 

• The second week (Monday 27 January – Friday 31 January) there will be a 
full closure for ALL users. The bridge closure is required so annual 
maintenance can be safely carried out.  

The bridge will not be lifted to river traffic during this time. Vessels with a safe 
air draft, may pass under the bridge at the Skipper/Owners discretion.  

PPGY NTM 46 has now been withdrawn 

Mariners are reminded to maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 at all times 
whilst within the Port of Great Yarmouth and to advise ‘Yarmouth Radio’ of their 
intention to conduct any manoeuvre within the Port prior to doing so. For further 
information please contact Great Yarmouth LPS on VHF Channel 12 (callsign 
‘Yarmouth Radio’) or 01493 335511. 
 
For further information please use contact details below:  

Jody Thurston, NCC Bridges Programme Technician, 0344 800 8020. 

 
06 January 2025 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 
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